


ORDER 

Application G-18808 is approved and Permit G-18400 is issued. 

Water Right Services Division Administrator, for 
Thomas M. Byler, Director 
Oregon Water Resources Department 

• If you have any questions about statements contained in this document, please contact Kirn French at 
Kirn.R.French@oregon.gov or 503-986-0816. 

• If you have other questions about the Department or any of its programs, please contact our Water 

Resources Customer Service Group at 503-986-0900. 
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